
KT/tp 
 
1 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: WINK - Supporting Your Teenager – Thursday 9 February 2023 
Venue: School Hall 
 
Each year we hold a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs (Wildern, Interactive 
Nights of Knowledge).  I am delighted to invite you to a WINK titled Supporting Your Teenager.  The 
evening will explore attitudes and behaviours of teens as well as providing top tips on how to best 
support and communicate with teenagers.  This event will take place on Thursday 9 February 2023 
and is suitable for all parents.  This evening is always hugely popular. 
 
The evening will be hosted by representatives from School and Kings Community Church who will 
be talking about how they can support young people through mentoring, advice and guidance. 
 
The evening will begin at 6:00pm in the School Hall.   

If you would like to attend this session then please register your interest using the link below to visit 
the Eventbrite page: 

HERE 

We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Thomas 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-your-teenager-tickets-530317071637

